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Chicago Early Learning
Application for 2017-18 School Year

Opens May 15!

Children who turn 3 years old on or before September 1,2017 are
eligible for Chicago Early Learning programs in Chicago Public Schools
(CPS) locations across the city.

Chicago Early Learning is a citywide opportunity for all families - from
all neighborhoods - to enroll their children in free or low-cost, safe,
high-quality preschool programs during the 2017-18 school year.

Learn more about hundreds of quality community-based options for
children from birth to 4 years old at chicagoearlylearning.org.

Sign up for news and updates at:

Chicago : !
x?fPubnc chicagoearlylearning.org/connect
Schooals For more information, call 312.220.1690



